May 3, 2019

RE: Notice of Annual Meeting
Codperatieve Vereniging Aruba Surf Club
d.b.a. Aruba Surf Club Cooperative Association
Dear Marriott’s Aruba Surf Club Owner:

Thank you for submitting your Limited Proxy to the proxy vendor.

Unfortunately, there was an error with the completion of your Limited Proxy, and the proxy vendor is not
permitted to count your vote.

Your original Limited Proxy has been returned for your completion.

In order for your vote to count, please fix the error mentioned below and return your completed Limited Proxy
to the proxy vendor in the prepaid envelope.

[] No Date. Please print or write a date on the line above the Voting Member Signature.
[] No Signature. Please sign your name on the line with the (X).
[] No Appointment of Proxyholder. Please review and complete Paragraph 1 of the Limited Proxy.

If you have any questions about completing your Limited Proxy, please contact Morrow Sodali via email at
mvci.info@morrowsodali.com.

As of today, the Association has not met the quorum requirement. Not obtaining the required number
of voting interests to hold the Annual Meeting will result in additional follow-up campaigns to those
Owners who have not submitted their Limited Proxy with the goal of obtaining quorum. Each

additional mailing is an additional expense to the Association. In order to hold a valid meeting of the
membership, the Association must obtain quorum which is 25% of the total voting interests.

Your participation is important to the Association.

Sincerely,

Bill Brown

Secretary
Aruba Surf Club Cooperative Association

Please submit your Limited Proxy!

Your participation is appreciated!




